
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 3/8/2024 4:15:55 PM

First name: Janet

Last name: Buttron

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: The land covered by ANILCA is federally protected wilderness land. It is not public land. The US

forest service was generous in issuing special use permit for those unauthorized cabins.  The intent was to phase

out those cabins, because they were unauthorized and do not belong there. Cabins don't belong in designated

Wilderness. The U.S. Forest Service must leave its policy unchanged and phase out ANILCA cabins, as was the

original intent. These cabins were never meant to persist in Wilderness, and to change this policy would

undermine ANILCA and the Wilderness Act.   Thank you for your time and careful attention to this matter. 


